
August 2, 2022 
 
Honorable Mayor Alice Ruby 
City of Dillingham 
 
Re: Nomination to the Wood-Tikchik State Park Management Council 
 
 
Mayor Ruby 
 
I would like to be considered for appointment to the WTSP Management Council. 
 
I am a 39 year resident of Dillingham. From 1984 to 2017, I served as the Fisheries 
Biologist for the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Togiak National Wildlife Refuge. 
 
I have been an active visitor to the Park for all those years as a subsistence and sport 
hunter and fisher. My family currently owns property adjacent to the Park. We are 
interested in future Park management and development issues. 
 
I believe that my experiences and knowledge of local and Park issues will be helpful 
in discussion of Park Management actions, and I am willing to volunteer my time.  
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Mark Lisac 
P.O. Box 818 
Dillingham, AK 
 
 
 
 
 


